

South Brunswick Social Services

P.O. Box 190, Municipal Complex, Monmouth Junction NJ 08852 732.329.4000 ext. 7674

March 22, 2010

Coalition of Infant/Toddler Educators P.O. Box 141
Monmouth Junction, NJ 08852

Dear Sir or Madam,

On behalf of the Department of Social Services, I would like to thank your organizations donation of 2000 diapers to our Food Pantry. This donation will count towards our Feinstein Foundation Challenge to Fight Hunger. This nation wide fundraiser is to raise awareness to those in need.

Our Food Pantry helps provide food to the less fortunate residence in our community. We service over 300 clients and in these poor economic times our numbers are climbing. As you know, needy families and individuals in our community go without proper food, shelter, and essential medical care every day due to a variety of factors including low wages, job loss, injuries, illness, age, domestic violence, or divorce.

We rely on the kindness of other individuals and our local businesses to help support and stock our food pantry. It is refreshing to see people in our community helping us in our mission to help the needy. The donation made by your company will benefit so many. We are truly grateful and appreciative of your support.

Once again, thank you very much!

Sincerely,

LouAnne Wolf

Social Services Director

gg